THE

TRUST

for
PUBLIC
LAND

New Mexico State Office
109 Fast Palace

Suite 2

Santa Fe, N M

H75001

T 505-988-2039

F 505-088-2078

WY, tp].tll'g

April 20, 2005

Ruthie Ristich
34 Oxford Street
Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Ms. Ristich:

This letter is to compliment you on the outstanding DVD production prepared for
our Executive Vice President, Steve Thompson. The video was shown to a crowd
of about 75 people, and the room was filled with cheers and tears. Steve said it
was one of the nicest presents he had ever received.

Many people commented on the professionalism of the video, and your unique
ability to combine images with their perfect musical accompaniment. Also noted
was your ability to take viewers from laugher to wistfulness and back to
laughter—seamlessly.

From all the staff at The Trust for Public Land, thank you. I would be more than
happy to act as a reference for future clients should you so desire.

Sincerely,

Rt ferve_

Deborah Love
Director



